
From:  <angora10@aol.com> 
To: <bill.roberts@twdb.state.tx.us> 
Date:  10/6/2006 6:28:11 AM 
Subject:  Comments on the Draft 2007 State Water Plan 
 
 
 
Members of the Texas Water Development Board 
P.O. Box 13231 
Austin, TX 78711-3231 
 
Dear Members of the Texas Water Development Board, 
 
I am writing to register my concerns about the Draft 2007 State 
Water Plan with the Texas Water Development Board.  
 
We need to focus on housing developers who clear-cut every 
living tree on land, slap water-gobbling grass on a million 
water-gobbling housing developments and then move to the next 
piece of land. 
 
We need to help people afford rainwater catching equipment. I 
would love to implement these smart & age-old systems and can't 
afford most of them. 
 
This continued reliance on more infrastructure before water 
conservation does not make sense. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Laurie Reagan 
4247 Tall Elm Wds 
San Antonio, Texas 78249 
 
 
 


